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The Londonderry Street Naming System Task Force held a meeting on February 2nd, 2012 in the Sunnycrest 
Room of Londonderry Town Hall.  The Meeting began at 9:30 am. 
 
Present:  Task Force Members: John Vogl, Karen Marchant, Bobby Jones and Brian Johnson 
 
J. Vogl summarized the status of Kelley Road hearings (first read on March 5th, 2nd read/public hearing on 
March 19th).  He said that the hearings were on schedule and that he had passed the information along the 
resident Deborah Lack.  Members agreed that the Task Force should be present at the first read to defend the 
resolution and that we should invite the airport representatives to present their side.  J. Vogl said he would 
contact Rich Fixler and make him aware.  All agreed that the public notice letters should go out on March 6th, 
following the first read meeting.   
 
Members discussed naming alternatives for Wagon Wheels.  All agreed to maintain a ‘western’ feel to the names 
to go along with Wagon Wheels.  K. Marchant suggested that we hold an afternoon meeting to accommodate 
seniors who may not be able to attend a night meeting. It was decided to hold two meetings; an afternoon 
meeting and a traditional evening meeting.  Members reviewed the room availability and selected February 22nd 
for the workshop dates.  Members suggested the following alternate street names: 
 Harness Lane for A Street 
 Mustang Lane for B Street 
 Pinto Lane for C Street 
 Stage Coach Lane for Circle Street 
 
J. Vogl said that the letters would need to go out on February 9th in order to provide enough notice.  He will take 
care of them. 
 
Motion to adjourn by B. Johnson, seconded by K. Marchant 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:15 am. 
 
Minutes recorded by John Vogl 


